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Next A-AA Events:

Friday, February 5, 2010, at 6:30 pm
Stammtisch

at Acker's home. Call Traude for reservation and Renate for coordination of food contributions  at 617-527-4927.

Saturday, February 27, 2009, at 5:00 pm
Austrian Movie Night

At the home of Pamela and Christan Donner, at 92 Green Street, Medfield. 

 Please see enclosed flyer for details, and RSVP to Christian.

Saturday, March 13, 2010

Strauss Ball
at the BSV in Walpole - Flyer to follow.

Saturday, April 17, 2010, at 4:00 pm
Scholarship Evening with Thea Lobo

Our last years scholarship recipient will perform some significant works for

 voice and piano by Haydn and Mahler. Thea will explore the musical heritage of Austria.
The event will be at Acker's home, flyer to follow.

Friday, May 21, 2010, at 6:30 pm
Stammtisch

at Acker's home. Call Traude for reservation and Renate for coordination of food contributions  at 617-527-4927.

Saturday, June 5, 2010, at 5:00 pm
Annual Dinner

at Anthony's Pier 4, Boston. Further details forthcoming.

July, 2010
Annual Newport Music Festival Concert

Date of the concert including all other information will be sent by end of April.
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Austro-American Association of Boston

Dear Members and Friends!
Prosit Neujahr !

Mit unsere Wuenschen fuer viel Glück, Gesundheit und vielen schönen Stunden !
Happy New Year  with all our best wishes counting on the Austrian luck symbols of a Piggy and a Four-leaf clover!

Ein bisschen mehr Friede und weniger Streit
Ein bisschen mehr Güte und weniger Neid

Ein bisschen mehr Liebe und weniger Hass
Ein bisschen mehr Wahrheit - das wäre

A-AA

We have prepared the events below for the rest of our fiscal year. We hope you will enjoy them.
I would like to add something I found from one of my favorite Austrian novelists to reflect on - an excerpt from a 
poem  "Mein Lied" (My Song), by Peter Rosegger:

A little more peace and little less fights
a little more kindness and little less  envy

a little more love and little less hate
a little more truth - that would be 

something..... ....................Have a good year,
Traude Acker
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